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Dear Pr. Abdelaziz SOUIZI, 

I wish to submit an original research article entitled “Novel 2-mercaptobenzimidazole derivatives: synthesis and evaluation of its antibacterial and antioxidant activities” for consideration by 
 Mediterranean Journal of Chemistry.
I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor is it currently under consideration for publication elsewhere.

In this paper, we report on the synthesis of novel ions 2-mercaptobenzimidazolium from                           2-mercaptobenzimidazole with hydrocarbon chains. This is significant because by a facile and an efficient procedure, we have succeeded to quaternized nitrogen atom thus, the corresponding ions were obtained with good yields. The antibacterial and the antioxidant activities of these newly synthesized compounds were evaluated.
We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Mediterranean Journal of Chemistry because it, we describe new method to synthesis a novel ions benzimidazolium with evaluation of their antibacterial and antioxidant activity.  
We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. 
Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 
Sincerely,
Mostafa El Ghoul
Email address: moselghoul@yahoo.com 
